GHS Announcements
Monday, April 17, 2017
MISC
Senior Skip Day is NOT a sanctioned event and students who miss school without being called out will have unexcused absences.

The Student Council is now accepting applications for the 2017-2018 Student Council. Please fill out this form before Friday, April 21st. Contact Reanna Campbell if you have trouble viewing the form.  https://docs.google.com/a/grinnell-k12.org/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOH-b-Tl3OrK82iYuTv_1I39VqGBLzHU4x2xPNHoMfMbr7NA/viewform?usp=sf_link
There are still a few spaces available for the Prom Dinner at the college! The sign up list is in the high school office.  If have a group that will not fit into the spaces left at the tables on the sign-up sheet, please email Nancy Guinane (guinanen@grinnell.edu) with the names of the students in your group.  I will set something up for you.  It’s going to be a great time that you won’t want to miss!

Prom tickets will be available for purchase on Wednesday April 19th-Friday April 22nd, during your lunch hour in front of the cafeteria.  Tickets are $10.00 a piece.  Sign up your date at the time you purchase tickets.  You will also be able to purchase the Grinnell College dinner tickets for $20.00 at that time too!
Prom formal photos will be Saturday 7 pm until 10:30 pm in the high school media center.  Picture order forms can be printed online: http://coryhallphoto.com/Prom-order2017-B.pdf or are in the GHS office. For questions, contact Cory Hall Photography downtown, 641-236-3741.
ATHLETICS

~ Boys Golf @ Lincoln Valley Golf Course (1538 235th St. State Center, Iowa) - 2:00. Suburban leaves at 12:00. Please dismiss Team at 11:40. 
High school girls going out for softball, there will be a preseason meeting in Coach Plagge's room on Thursday, April 20th at 7:00 AM.
Football sign up meeting for players entering grades 10-12 will be on Wednesday, April 19th at 3:20 in the HS Auditorium. Please bring something to write with. Contact Coach Shipley at aaron.shipley@grinnell-k12.org with questions. 
COUNSELING OFFICE

​

CLUBS/ACTIVITIES

Film Club will be meeting today in Room 14 to watch "A Knight's Tale". Come in and join the fun! 
